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HOMICIDE 
 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on Wednesday, September 11

th
, 2013 at approximately 11:47 P.M.  The 

homicide took place at 2921 Northwest 24 Street. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received reports of a shooting from that location.  Upon officer’s 
arrival, they discovered a female victim inside of her vehicle.  The victim was 
transported to Broward General Medical Center where she was pronounced 
deceased. 
 
The victim has been identified as Kimone Mattis, B/F, 4/11/1991.  Mattis was 
discovered in front of her residence.   
 
This is an active and on-going investigation.  Investigators are encouraging 
anyone who may have witnessed this shooting or who has information about the 
shooting to please come forward.  Anyone with information can contact Detective 
Mark Breen at 954-828-5708. 
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